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Our Outdoor Service,    

Baptism Service and   

Breakfast is coming August 

26th at Pinchot State Park. 

We will meet at the Sunny-

side Pavilion at 9:00 for 

breakfast. If your last name 

begins with A-M, please bring 

a breakfast casserole; N-Z 

please bring fruit or pastry. 

Hot and cold beverages and 

place settings will be provid-

ed. The service will begin 

around 10:00 with baptism 

following. 

To join us on Sunday the 26th: Turn right out of the church parking lot and  
continue on 74 S through the light in Rossville.  After the light, take the second 
left onto East Camping Area Road.  Pass the camping area and continue to the 
stop sign at Alpine Road then turn left.  Turn left into the Conewago Day Use 
Area.  Follow the entrance road straight to the parking area and turn right.  The 
“Sunnyside Pavilion” is at the far right end of the parking area! 



Beginning in September we will have a van available to transport 

Messiah College students to our Sunday morning service!  Now 

we need drivers!  If you would be interested in being part of a rotating 

schedule to pick-up and return students please contact Pastor Jeff at 

jeff.conrady@dillsburgbic.org.   

 

Children’s Ministry needs YOUR help this fall! We still need: 
Nursery (Birth - Age 3) -- 2 people to serve on the 3rd Sunday of each month 

Pre-School & Pre-Kindergarten -- 1 person to teach on 5th Sundays  

Cherub Church (Kindergarten - 2nd Grade) -- 1 person to teach once a month 

Junior Church -- 2 people to teach once a month 

Faith Finders -- 1 person to be a Circle Leader 

Contact Emily Wingert (children@dillsburgbic.org) if you have questions 

or to volunteer. 

 

Join us in prayer walking next Saturday at 9:00 AM.  Our plan is to 

walk and pray through neighborhoods in Dillsburg.  If the weather is not 

suitable to walk, we can prayer walk through our church building. Children 

and strollers and are welcome!  Please contact Kimberly Tucker with any 

questions. 

 

 

 

Welcome Guests  To better connect with you we encourage you to  

complete a guest registration card located in the pew pockets. You may 

drop it in the offering plate OR bring it to welcome center in the lobby so 

that we can greet you and give you a welcome packet.  

 

Summer Office Hours:  Office Hours through the end of August will be       

9 a.m. to 1 p.m. Tuesday - Thursday.  If you need access to the office on 

Fridays, please make an appointment or call first to be sure someone is 

available to help you. 

 
 

 

“Where do my children go during worship?” 
 

Pre-Kindergarten through 5th grade will be joining us for  

the first part of the service and then will be released to their classes  

mid-service. Cherub Church meets in the class across from the men's   

restroom and Junior Church will be meeting in Fellowship Hall 

(West). Please pick your child up from their classroom in a 

timely manner after the service.  If you're visiting, please fill out a 

Cherub/Junior Church Attendance Card, located in the pew rack, and 

bring your child to meet their teacher near the coffee bar/welcome 

center when the children are dismissed from the service.  

  

A staffed Nursery for infants and toddlers is available during the 

9:00 service. 


